
Audit and Accountability Award
Sandoval County Board of County 

Commissioners Meeting
January 10, 2024 

Well done! The Sandoval County Board of County Commissioners 
presented Cassandra Herrera, Director of Finance for Sandoval County, 
(third from right) with the Audit and Accountability Large County Award
from the New Mexico Counties and State Auditor’s Office for Fiscal Year 
2022. This award recognizes the County’s outstanding work on its audit, 
submitting a timely audit, and sustaining excellence with the highest audit 
opinions. Featured are Chair David J. Heil, District 4, (second from 
right), Commissioner Joshua Jones, District 5, (far right), 
Commissioner Jay C. Block, District 2, (third from left), Vice Chair 
Michael Meek, District 3, (second from left), and Commissioner 
Katherine A. Bruch, District 1,   far left.



Sandoval County Junior Treasurers’ 
Mock Board of Finance Meeting

February 2, 2024
High school seniors Natalia Shije, Jemez Valley School (third from 
left) and Daniela “Dani” Villatoro, Rio Rancho High School (third from 
right) concluded their Junior Treasurer Program training with a Mock 
Board of Finance Meeting. They presented to Sandoval County 
Commission Chair, David J. Heil, District 4 (far left), and 
Commissioner Katherine A. Bruch, District 1 (second from left). 
Sandoval County Treasurer, Jennifer A. Taylor (second from right) 
and Jessica McParlin, Chief Deputy Treasurer (far right) oversaw the 
meeting.

During their training, the two high school seniors learned about the 
responsibilities of the Treasurer’s Office and had hands-on 
experience in local government and public service. In addition, they 
participated in public speaking platforms including the Mock Board of 
Finance Meeting. 



Black History Month Proclamation 
Sandoval County Board of County 

Commissioners Meeting
February 7, 2024

Pastors Christopher Keeling (third from left) of Unity & Faith 
Ministries and Clarence Washington (second from right) of 
the Abundant Life Community Church accept the Black 
History Month Proclamation from sponsor Sandoval County 
Commissioner Jay C. Block, District 2 (third from right). 
Both guests addressed the Commission. Also featured in 
the photo are Chair David J. Heil, District 4, far right, and 
Vice Chair Michael Meek, District 3, and Commissioner 
Katherine A. Bruch, District 1, far left and second from 
left respectively.
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